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From: Bradoch, Alfonso  
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 4:33 PM 
To: Beach, Gary 
Subject: RE: Draft: Public Policy Graduate Major (MPP) moving to Ecampus 
 
Hi Gary, 
 
Thank you for your review.  I’ve attached the edited documents, accepting all of your 
recommendations.  If it can make it onto this Friday’s agenda, that would be great! 
 
Thanks, 
Alfonso 
 
------------------------------------------------ 
 
From: Beach, Gary  
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 1:27 PM 
To: Bradoch, Alfonso 
Cc: Trempy, Janine 
Subject: FW: Draft: Public Policy Graduate Major (MPP) moving to Ecampus 
 
Alfonso, 
 
Per your request, attached is my review of the MPP proposal.  Most of the suggested 
changes are very minor—with one exception.  I would like to recommend that the PhD 
sentence, since it does not apply to this proposal, be deleted.  This proposal is only 
concerned with the online delivery by Ecampus of the Master of Public Policy (MPP) 
degree program, not with both the MPP and the PhD in Public Policy. 
 
As soon as I get an updated version of the proposal back from you I will then send it 
onto Richard and Prem for inclusion onto the agenda of the next Curriculum Council 
meeting.  The next CC meeting is scheduled to be on Friday, May 27th. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
--Gary 
 
P.S.  Please note that the Curriculum Council Review Process Policy link (first 
paragraph) is broken. 
 
Gary L. Beach 



Senior Curriculum Coordinator 
Office of Academic Programs, 
     Assessment, and Accreditation 
308 Waldo Hall 
Oregon State University 
Corvallis, OR  97331 
 
Gary.Beach@oregonstate.edu 
541-737-2815 (office) 
541-760-1103 (cell) 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
From: Bradoch, Alfonso  
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 12:58 PM 
To: Beach, Gary 
Subject: Draft: Public Policy Graduate Major (MPP) moving to Ecampus 
 
Hi Gary, 
 
Ecampus and the School of Public Policy are entering into an agreement to offer the Master of 
Public Policy through Ecampus.  The program development MOU is now out for signatures, but I 
expect these will be secured in the next few days.  In advance of that, I thought I would provide 
you with the draft proposal to Curriculum Council for your review prior to submission to the 
Council.  As always, your comments and suggestions will be appreciated.   
 
Best, 
Alfonso  
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